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Mr. Randy Wenner
WTVH Television
980 James Street IN RESPONSE REFER

Syracuse, NY 13203 TO F01A-85-659

Dear Mr. Wenner:

This is in response to your letter dated September 26, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0I A), a copy of NRC
Investigation Report I-84-014, which was prepared by NRC's Office of
Investigations.

During a September 30, 1985, telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs
of my staff, you were informed that all Office of Investigations' records
involving the Nine Mile Point investigation were addressed in a September 12,
1985, letter to Ms. Pillie P. Garde of the Government Accountability Project
in partial response to her request F01A-85-613. A copy of that letter is
enclosed. For your information, the staff was unable to provide a completion
date for the final report.

If you have any questions regarding this response to your request, please
telephone Mr. Isaacs at 301-492-7604.

Sincerely,

i
J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records

| Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

,

|
:

8510160084 851003
PDR FOIA
WENNER 85-659 PDR


